
 

 
SIS/STC/044/2016 – 2017                                                                 September 7, 2016 

Dear Parents, 

The School will observe EID Ul Adha holidays from Friday, September 9, 2016 to 

Saturday, September 17, 2016. Classes will resume on Sunday, September 18, 2016.  

‘We wish you a happy Eid Ul Adha, ONAM and Vishwakarma Day’ 

 
Prof. M. Abubaker 

Principal 
_________________________________________________________________________ 

 


